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Joint Parliamantary Committee Rewewmg the NSW Workers Compensatlon Scheme
FAX {02) 9230 2981

Dear Sir, ' i

| am writing in support to thesuhmission made to your Committee by the Motor Traders’
Association of New South Wales.

That submission argues that Industry Workers Compensation Funds will significantly reduce
the deficient mainly though better management and by it having the resources to ensure
__that each workplace is safe and thus reducing the number of accidents. MTA has already
- proven that it has the ability and capacity to do this. Managing and industry fund would
increase its ablllty to do this and its improved management and workplace safety wouid
reduce the deficit without diluting the rights of |nd|v1dual workers

You might add any or all ,of the followmg:

» The |mpact of high workers compensatlon premiums on your busmess, mcludlng
" how it has |mpeded expansion ar jobs growth '

= (If relevant) comparisons to your experience of interstate schemes, particularly
where the NSW scheme is Iacking in comparison' ‘

= Difficulties you have expenenced in complymg wuth the’ Ieglslatlon mcludmg
calculatmg your annual premlum S

= Examples of mtuations where |__n]ured workers were not well supported by
WorkCover. S i '

Yours sincerely,
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